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Dear GFF Partners, 

We are pleased to invite you to a webinar organized by the GFF Secretariat on Thursday, 6 October 2022, from 8:00 am to 

10:00 am (Eastern Time, US & Canada) on the following topic: The value of Collaboration between Health and Civil 
Registration and Vital Statistics (CRVS) sectors: Learning from GFF Partner countries. 
The main objective of this webinar is to highlight the overall importance and value of civil registration and vital statistics (CRVS) 
systems and improve understanding of the linkages between CRVS systems and other social services, including health, 
nutrition, social protection, and support for good governance. The webinar will share practices and experiences of countries 
that have received GFF Trust Fund and/or IDA funds to improve CRVS systems and provide information on ways of 
collaborating with the GFF partnership to strengthen CRVS systems.  

The GFF has prioritized the strengthening of CRVS systems intending to improve data sources for tracking and ultimately 
improving the health and well-being of women, children, and adolescents. Well-functioning CRVS systems provide data for 
planning, monitoring, and evaluating reproductive, maternal, newborn, child, and adolescent health and nutrition (RMNCAH-
N) programs, including progress in reducing maternal mortality ratio, neonatal and under-five mortality rates, and 
adolescent birth rate. Through funding and technical assistance, the GFF has provided extensive support for strengthening 
CRVS systems in low- and lower-middle-income countries in the past six to seven years.  

Strengthening CRVS has been identified as a priority in 22 Partner countries and accordingly included in Investment Cases. 
Substantial financing from the GFF Trust Fund, linked with IDA, has been allocated to 14 countries to strengthen CRVS 
systems. Consequently, some countries have made good progress towards developing well-functioning CRVS systems, 
including establishing decentralized electronic CRVS systems and expanding service delivery points; adapting international 
standards in CRVS processes; providing training and capacity building; and undertaking social and behavior change 
communication interventions in CRVS. A few countries have been selected to showcase their CRVS strengthening approach 
and outcomes achieved.  

This webinar will target key CRVS stakeholders in GFF-supported countries, including Civil Registration Agencies, Ministries of 
Health, National Statistics Agencies, Ministry of Local Government, Ministry of Finance, Social protection services, as well as 
GFF/World Bank staff, including Task Team Leaders, Focal Points, and GFF Liaison Officers. 
 
The webinar will be conducted via this link, Meeting ID: 974 1044 9023 and Password : JppFQa28?6 

We very much look forward to your participation. 

Sincerely, 

 
The GFF Secretariat 

 GFF WEBINAR 
 

https://worldbankgroup.zoom.us/j/97410449023?pwd=RVpxL2RGVFMrRzh0TGRWditUR2VHZz09

